

Tiếng Anh 8 i-Learn Smart World_Endterm 2
Time allotted: 60

PART 1 PRONUNCIATION (5 questions)

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in the following question.

1. A. measure B. theater C. idea D. fear

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in the following question.

2. A. heart B. peach C. dream D. team

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in the following question.

3. A. visit B. tiny C. disk D. thin

Choose the word that differs from the other three in the position of the main stress in the following question.

4. A. utensils B. exciting C. pottery D. tradition

Choose the word whose primary stress is NOT placed on the first syllable.

5. A. extremely B. usually C. wonderfully D. beautifully

PART 2 USE OF ENGLISH (12 questions)

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

6. Each ethnic group has its own traditional costume _____ with their own characteristics.

- A. customs B. stilt houses C. headscarves D. patterns

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

7. She dreamt to be a famous _____ at an early age.

- A. music B. musical C. musically D. musician

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

8. Humans can't live unless they have enough _____ to breathe.

- A. water B. planets C. food D. oxygen

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

9. My father prefers this robot because its battery can _____.

- A. run fast B. last longer C. move slowly D. keep it hotter

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

10. Women from ethnic minorities in Vietnam often wear a _____ around the head.

- A. headscarf B. pottery C. basket D. necklace

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

11. It's faster to fly to Côn Đảo in a _____ than to go on a boat.

- A. yacht B. helicopter C. sports car D. ship

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

12. The magician was standing on the stage, but then he suddenly _____.

- A. saw B. heard C. appeared D. disappeared

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

13. After a disaster, a robot can be sent to search for and _____ people.

- A. navigate B. complete C. drive D. rescue

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

14. After nearly a thousand years, the Chăm villagers still make pottery completely _____ hand.

- A. in B. with C. by D. for

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

15. The rock star decided to buy a _____ in order to explore beautiful islands and shores.

- A. bus B. coach C. trolley D. yacht

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

16. The woman reported that she had seen a(n) _____ alien with the size of a building.

- A. tiny B. huge C. average D. small

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

17. I'm excited that the iPhone 15 has a longer battery life, _____ I can use it all day.

- A. so B. or C. also D. but

PART 3 WORD FORMATION (3 questions)

Write the correct form of the given word.

18. Hmong Hoa girls are therefore taught to _____ from a very young age.

(EMBROIDERY)

Write the correct form of the given word.

19. Many young people have _____ balancing their school life and private life.

(DIFFICULT)

Write the correct form of the given word.

20. Several people saw a(n) _____ object in the sky last night.

(IDENTIFY)

PART 4 ERROR RECOGNITION (2 questions)

Find the underlined part that needs correction in the following question.

Question:

21. A veterinarian is coming to repair our phone tomorrow morning.

- A. veterinarian B. is C. to repair D. tomorrow

Find the underlined part that needs correction in the following question.

Question:

22. When Mia went to a vacation in Hà Giang, she could experience local food as well as the tradition of people living there.

- A. to B. in C. could D. food

PART 5 READING (10 questions)

Read the website article. Write ONE suitable word in each space. (5 questions)

Should you follow your dream?

Many websites for teenagers (23)_____ their readers to follow their dreams.

But what does that advice mean? We all have dreams, especially when we are teenagers. What are (24)_____?

Dreams are a good thing. However, when we leave school and get a job, it will not be a dream job in most cases. Even if it is a dream job, there will be parts which are boring.

Perhaps your dream is to be a musician. You want to play in front of hundreds or thousands of people. (25)_____’s great! However, all musicians must practice for hundreds of hours before they play in front of people. Sometimes, their practice is interesting. Sometimes, it is boring.

Or perhaps your dream job is to be an engineer. You want to repair machines to help people. However, you must learn all about maths, physics, (26)_____ many other things before you can begin to do the job. Sometimes, this learning will be boring.

Live your dream (27)_____ it is possible. But remember that getting to your dream may not always be fun!

Read the three texts about traditional events. For each question, choose the correct person. (5 questions)

Chuck

Many people in my region celebrate something called carnival. The name comes from two Latin words meaning 'say goodbye to meat'. The festival happens just before a month where we try not to eat so much. A lot of people enjoy the festival, but then they don't follow the rule about eating! People wear amazing clothes in bright colors, and there is a big parade in most cities.

Jane

At Christmas in my country, people give each other gifts on the actual day, 25th December. Many children get lots of gifts, so it was my favorite time of year when I was younger. I also loved the special things made of paper, called crackers. I take one end and you take the other and pull. The cracker breaks with a bang, and one person gets a paper hat and a little present from the cracker.

Ali

In my culture, we have a holiday every year after the month which is called Ramadhan. During that month, we do not eat or drink from sunrise to sunset. This is very difficult in my own country, where one day only lasts about 12 hours, even in summer, but now I live in Britain, and summer days are more than 16 hours long.

Questions:

28. Who does not talk about food?

A. Chuck B. Jane C. Ali

29. Who says a tradition is easier to follow in their own country?

A. Chuck B. Jane C. Ali

30. Who writes about reasons for liking a festival?

A. Chuck B. Jane C. Ali

31. Who says costumes are part of a festival?

A. Chuck B. Jane C. Ali

32. Who says presents are part of a festival?

A. Chuck B. Jane C. Ali

PART 6 LISTENING (10 questions)

You will hear a girl talking to her friend about her ethnic group. Choose True or False for each statement. (5 questions)

Answers	True	False
33. The girl thinks that the traditional clothes are beautiful.	☐	☐
34. The girl thinks that some of the customs are strange.	☐	☐
35. The girl thinks that people from her ethnic group still follow the old customs, even in big cities.	☐	☐
36. The girl thinks that the main ethnic craft is pottery.	☐	☐
37. The girl thinks that the traditional food is delicious.	☐	☐

You will hear a scientist talking about planets. Complete the summary. Write ONE WORD AND / OR A NUMBER in each space. (5 questions)

Finding a new planet

A new planet for humans must be like the Earth:

- a (38)_____ planet, not a gas planet
- with a (39)_____ gravity to the Earth
- with an (40)_____ with clouds
- with about (41)_____ % of oxygen in the atmosphere
- with a temperature between 50 degrees Celsius and minus (42)_____ degrees Celsius

PART 7 WRITING (8 questions)

Rewrite the following sentence without changing its meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

43. Mrs. Smith wants to buy that smartphone. Its memory is not so large.

→ (HOWEVER)_____

Rewrite the following sentence without changing its meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

44. My sister asked me, "Do you want to spend your holiday in an ethnic village in SaPa?"

→ ASKED _____

Rewrite the following sentence using reported speech.

45. "My sister is a singer and she earns a lot of money", said Isabella.

→ Isabella said _____.

Rewrite the following sentence without changing its meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

46. Mars is called “the Red Planet”.

→ “The Red Planet” _____

Use the given words or phrases to make a complete sentence.

47. Annie / love / do makeup / so / she want / become / beauty blogger / future.

→ _____

Use the given words or phrases to make a complete sentence.

48. We / not think / robots / can do / any / the jobs / good / than humans /.

→ _____

Put the words in the correct order to make a correct sentence.

Question:

49. Keywords: to learn/want/more/what/I/to travel/Chăm people/about/do every day.

→

Put the words in the correct order to make a correct sentence.

Question:

50. Keywords: it with others/so I can/record my life/I've always/./and share/being a vlogger/dreamed of

→

---THE END---